
Cold Weather Safety Tips 

Dear Tenants, 

As the cold weather sets in, we want to make sure everyone stays safe and warm. Please take a 

moment to review the following safety tips: 

• Keep your thermostat set to at least 68degF (20degC) to ensure adequate heating. 

• Seal any drafts around windows and doors with weather stripping or draft stoppers. 

• Open cabinet doors under sinks to allow warm air to circulate around plumbing. 

• Let faucets drip during extremely cold weather to prevent pipes from freezing. 

• Stay informed about local weather conditions and warnings. 

• Have an emergency kit ready that includes blankets, a flashlight, and non-perishable 

food. 

• Please report any heating issues to management immediately for prompt attention. 

Thank you for your attention to these important safety tips. Stay warm and safe! 

Sincerely, 

Your Property Management Team 


